From: Dann, Sue

 Sent:
 12 April 2021 11:26

 To:
 Sydenham, Zoe

**Subject:** FW: Central park excavation and ponds

**OFFICIAL** 

Zoe

Can we please send the links to this resident please

Many thanks

Sue

From: Dann, Sue

Sent: 12 April 2021 11:25

To:

Subject: RE: Central park excavation and ponds

**OFFICIAL** 

Thank you

I will get the relevant public links to the plans sent out to you, there was a wide ranging and long consultation on the plans which were advertised around the park as well as events in the park itself, there were many responses from the Friends group and members of the public . The Friends group were part of the consultation and many of their suggestions were incorporated, the main issue was some members wanted a completely different scheme which would not have addressed the issues. The Friends Group are one of the many user groups in the park and there will be opportunities in the future to be involved , the work on the current pans will start later this year

Kind regards

Cllr Dann

